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PURPOSE OF PUBLIC NOTICE: To inform you of new SWG plans for 408 reviews for 
which you might be interested.  

 
INTRODUCTION:   The purpose of the 408 Implementation Plan, Procedural Review 
Plan and the Categorical Permissions is to disseminate established standards and 
implemented preferential criteria required to expedite the effective review and 
approval of 408 submittals by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Galveston District 
(SWG). 

 
CONSIDERATION OF COMMENTS: The Galveston District is soliciting comments from 
the public, Federal, State and local agencies, and officials, and other interested parties.  
Comments will be made part of the record, and they will be considered in the finalization 
of these plans.       

   
SUBMISSION OF COMMENTS: Interested parties may submit, in writing, any 
comments concerning this proposal.  Comments should refer to which document the 
comment pertains to and the date of this Public Notice, and be dated by the comment 
due date.  Comments must be sent electronically to: 
swg_public_notice@usace.army.mil   
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